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2nd May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,           
  
College Lake Environmental Education Centre, Tring – Friday 4th July 2025 
 
I am delighted to share that our Summer Term trip will be a visit to College Lake on Friday 4th 
July 2025. College Lake is a nature reserve centred around taking care of wildlife. This links 
well to our Science topic learning about plants and animals. We will spend time in the 
Education Centre taking part in a Habitat Safari. The Habitat Safari includes three different 
activities; nature detectives, sensory seekers and pond dippers. We will discover the secrets 
of different habitats and will be investigating the animals that live in them.  
 
On Friday 4th July, the children need to arrive at school at the normal time of 8:35 as we will 
be leaving promptly at 9am. We will return to school before the end of the school day so the 
children can be collected at the normal time of 3:15pm. School will provide a school packed 
lunch but please ensure that your child has plenty of water for the day. Children need to wear 
wellington boots or sturdy footwear and outdoor clothing comprising long sleeves and 
trousers, waterproofs, jumpers, hat and gloves or sun hats and sun cream (according to the 
weather). 
 
The cost of the trip is £13.60 and will be available to pay via Arbor in the near future. Please 
complete this Google permission form to confirm that your child can attend the trip by Friday 
16th May 2025. 
 
We will require some parent volunteers on the trip, so if you are able to spend the day with 
us, please indicate this on the google form.  
 
If you have any further questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to get in contact. I am 
really looking forward to another exciting trip with Year 2. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Muckell 
Lower School Phase Lead 
Year 2 Class Teacher 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/EwXbDXEAaGuAeXhP6

